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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

WELCOME BACK 

A Happy New Year to you all and welcome back to school after the 

Christmas break. I hope you all had a wonderful holiday and are       

looking forward to the new year ahead. The children have been          

fantastic this week and have quickly settled back into the school       

routine.  

 

We welcome some new staff to school including our new Premises 

Manager, Jamie Wilks. Mr Wilks has joined us from an independent 

school in Stockport and we wish him all the best in his role at      

Moorfield. I would like to thank our School Business Manager, Tracey 

Laforce, for taking on the responsibility for the past 12 months in the 

absence of a site supervisor, and to Miss Shorrt and Mrs Greaves for 

supporting me with locking the school every night for a number of 

months.  

8th - 11th January  

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: RSL   KS2: 5C              

House of the Week: Dolphin                                   

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Hantang W  KS2: Isabella E 

8th - 12th January 

KM Leo M   KP Thomas B RS Sofya BD/Isla B                    

1C Jiannah J  1H Lucas L  2J Felicity H      2GS Amelia D                     

3B Charlotte T 3H Jerome J 4C Lacy A   4MC Polly N           

5C Alica A  5SR Jules C   6G Theo S  6M Oliver L  

Pen License  

Freddie S-L, Polly N, Sienna M, Bailey B, 

Oliver L, Sera A, Elsa M, Oliver B,          

Poppy B 

8th - 12th January 

Rec 96%, Year 1 98%, Year 2 96%, Year 3 97%, 

Year 4 96%, Year 5 89%, Year 6  94%                  

Star Bonds  

                                            

Moorfield Tables  

Abigail O                                                           

Headteacher Award 

 

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



TURN THE PAGE COUNSELLING  

Turn the Page Counselling, who provide our counselling for children within our school, have 
set up a brand NEW group for primary aged children that's due to start outside of school in the 
next month. MINDFUL MOMENTS. This is a small-scale group for children aged 7-11 years 
old all based around mindfulness.  
 
This group would work particularly well for those siblings that often feel the weight of a busy 
family life, particularly if they have a sibling with any additional needs. Using the                   
mindfulness techniques with a qualified therapist they will explore how to remain calm, discuss 
difficult feelings, all whilst working on their breathing, visualisation and relaxation strategies.           
Mindfulness techniques are proven to reduce anxiety and build a child's resilience.  
 
The groups are going to be ran on Mondays at 4.00pm-5.00pm at Moorish Café. See the 
flyer below for  further information. Better still each class is priced at just £7 for the hour per 
child, or discounted to £12 for two siblings. Parents are welcome to wait in the cafe and have 
themselves a quiet coffee for the hour.  



BETTER EMOTIONAL HEALTH 

Stockport Council is providing free 

access to online courses with the aim 

of supporting children’s emotional 

health. Please have a look at the flyer 

below for further information.  



PARENT CONSULTATION 

Parent Consultation Evening bookings were 

opened on Tuesday for our spring term meetings 

on Tuesday 16th and Thursday 18th January.        

Meetings for 3B, 4MC, KT, KM, KP will take place 

later in the term. Reception and Key Stage 1     

classes will have their meetings in the KS1 hall 

and parents/carers should make their way to the 

hall via the KS1 playground. Key Stage 2             

meetings will take place in the KS2 hall and        

parents should enter by the main school                 

entrance.   

 

AND FINALLY…  

According to local news and weather reports, we 

can expect freezing temperatures early next 

week and an increased possibility of snow. We 

ask that you send you child to school with a 

warm coat, hat, scarf and gloves when required. 

In the event of heavy snowfall, we will inform 

parents and carers through our usual channels if 

it is necessary to close the school. Lets hope not! 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                       
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